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When will Fall Conferences be held?

What Will
We Discuss?

Thank you for making
fall conferences a

priority for your family.
These are a great

way to create a
strong connection

between home and
school!

How Long
should I plan
to be there?

Conference Format

Gateway Teachers will be scheduling fall conferences with
parents/guardians between September 29-October 13, 2025.

Teachers have flexibility in creating a schedule that works best
for them and students’ families.

Topics that may be
discussed could include:

Beginning of the year
data from assessments
Academic progress
Behavior & work ethic
Student’s strengths
Challenges to be
aware of 
Suggestions of at-
home activities to
support your student

The ideal fall conference
would be scheduled and
held in-person. If this is a
major issue, please let
your child’s teacher know
as he/she can offer a
virtual option as well.
Phone conferences can
occur as a last resort to
accommodate schedules.

Teachers will be
scheduling
conferences to
last for
approximately 20
-30 minutes.
Please make sure
that you are on
time for your
scheduled
conference. This
helps to ensure
that all
scheduled
conferences flow
smoothly.

Please reach
out to the
front office
if you have
any
questions!


